
REDUCED POWER ENGINEERING STA EXTENSION REQUEST 

KGSF(FM) HUNTSVILLE, AR FAC #92987 

2/29/24 

KGSF is operating on reduced power at approximately 57.4%. A site visit has 

been scheduled to make the necessary repairs. An STA extension is requested. 

The FCC will be notified when repairs are made and the site is returned to 

normal operations. 

 


